
 

 

 

22nd January 2021 

Dear Parent / Carer 

We understand that many of our pupils may be feeling anxious and stressed about how they will 

be assessed. Nothing should stop our pupils aspiring for the very best grades in order to have the 

very best opportunities once they finish their secondary education.  

In order to provide as much support as possible and continue to strive for excellence, the English 

Faculty will be running a weekly lecture for GCSE English Language for Y11 pupils from Monday 

25th January on Teams between 5pm & 6pm (this will occur every Monday until February half-

term). 

This is a fantastic opportunity for pupils to practice exam skills step by step and to continue to 

build on their existing knowledge. It is also an opportunity for pupils to improve their November 

mock grades.  

We truly believe that success is derived from hard work, resilience and never giving up. As a 

faculty, we refuse to let to current situation stand in the way of your child’s success and hope 

that with your support, together, we can keep our pupils motivated and ambitious to exceed their 

potential.  

We hope you encourage your child to attend.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours faithfully 

Adele Ghelichi 

Director of English 

 

 


